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The day started as solemn as the weather with 
the accommodations rendered to the OPD clients 
and their significant others. They waited in the 
designated area where they can shed from the 
sunlight and was observed that as time passes, 
the flow of the consultation is going well and 
much organized. 

 

 

 

 
They were also given snacks served by our stable 
residents with supervision of one of the Brothers 
of Charity. 

  

 

 
 
We are now teaching and encouraging our 
residents also to mingle and socialize with others 
through giving them the privilege to serve others 
with supervision. Through this, people may 
witness the healing and chances that our 
brothers and sisters with mental disabilities still 
have hopes and chances to live and gain their 
lives back with trust and love of their family and 
community. 

 

 

 

 
 
They were all accommodated with genuine 
service not only to clients in need most of care 
but in all level and fairness. 

  



 
During the event, we have observed minimal complaints and/or any disturbed clients. In addition, 
other OPD clients was observed stable than before of their first consultation. With simple and brief 
awareness to everyone involved and with concerns for mental health, it ended with success and as 
organized as before. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
The consultation then ended with success and satisfactorily rendered care and awareness to 
everyone. 


